
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

Mathematics 

The focus this half term fractions and 
shape. The children will be applying 
what they have learnt using word 
problems. Please help your child to 
learn their times tables. 

Design and Technology 

This half term we will be looking at 
drawing cartoon characters. In D&T, we 
will be making some exciting recipes 
with fruit.   

Science 

We will be looking at different 
materials and their properties.  We will 
also compare materials, looking at 
similarities and differences.  In year 2, 
we always look forward to carrying out 
experiments.  
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English 

We are continuing with lots of reading 
in class and completing 
comprehensions.  The children are also 
focussing on different grammar 
features in their writing.  We are having 
a big push on handwriting this half 
term so please make sure your child is 
also practising at home! We will be 
looking at some more interesting texts!    

Physical Education/Outdoor Education 

This half term the sport we will be 
learning will be focusing on net and 
wall games.  

 

Computing 

The focus will be on questioning and 
how children can answer questions 
using different programs.  

 

Geography 

We will be looking at where our food 
comes from and the journey that it 
takes to get to our plates. We will be 
linking our art topic to this also. It 
would be beneficial if children could 
look at food packaging and to read the 
origin of the food. 

 

We hope you have had a fantastic half 
term and have been keeping safe! 

Reminders: 

• Please can you read with your 
child every day and also question 
them on their understanding. Do 
not forget to sign their reading 
records.  

• Can I also remind you to practise 
spellings with your child for our 
weekly spelling test. 

• Children will receive knowledge 
organisers.  Your child needs to 
practise and rehearse the 
information that is on the sheet.  

If you have any questions please come in 
and speak to us. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Nisar 

Mrs Asad  

Mrs Kauser 

 Religious Education 

This half term we will be looking at 
sacred texts and holy books which link 
to Christianity, Islam and Judaism.   

 



  

  
 


